

P: 605.348.7850 C: 605.393.5898

F: 605.348.7864

BlackHillsHomeBuilders.com ASS



April 5, 2011

Legal & Finance Committee City Council Members 300 6th Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Legal Finance Committee & City Council Members:

The Black Hills Home Builders Build PAC committee is requesting approval to hold an Elk Hunt raffle, with tickets to be printed as soon as approval is given. The winner will be drawn at the Black Hills Home Builders Christmas Party on December 3, 2011.

The Item we wish to sell raffle tickets for is an Elk Hunt. The cost of the Elk Hunt is \$4,500. 200 Tickets will be sold for \$100 each. This is a fundraiser for our Political Action Committee, with funds raised going into the Black Hills Home Builders Build PAC account.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Curt Cartwright,

BHHBA Build PAC Chairman

Ralph Siemonsma, BHHBA President